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19th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

God Who Speaks 

This Sunday (21st) is the Solemnity of Christ the King, this is the final Sunday of the Liturgical Calendar, the 

last Sunday in Ordinary Time. This solemnity focuses our minds and hearts on the sovereignty and kingship of 

Jesus. Jesus was a King although not of this world: 

  

[Pilate] said to [Jesus], “Are you the King of the Jews?”  … Jesus answered, “My kingdom does not 

belong to this world.” … So Pilate said to Him, “Then you are a king?”  Jesus answered, “You say I am a 

king. For this I was born and for this I came into the world, to testify to the truth.” John 18:33, 36-

37 

  

Traffic Dress Up Day 

The children looked amazing today in their various costumes. Well done parents for imaginative and creative 

outfits! This event has raised much needed funds for our School Council’s project to tackle unsafe parking 

(please see note below). 

  

A big thank you to Finn D’s mother (Year 5) who has used her Eco Sutton contacts to arrange for an emissions 

test around school at certain times of the day. This will add another dimension to the School Council’s project 

and give us all valuable information.  

  

Parking 

Unfortunately, we have, once again, had reports of unsafe driving and parking around the school and in the 

church car park. Where staffing permits, the barriers in the car park will be put up at 8.40am and removed at 

9.10am.  Please work with us to keep your children safe. 

  

Parental Questionnaire 

Please see the document attached to this email for the results of our most recent parental questionnaire. We 

have also included answers to some questions which were posed by parents in their response to the 

questionnaire. Thank you to anyone who responded, this is a helpful tool for us to keep reflecting and improving. 

  

Year 3 Swimming  

A reminder that our Year 3 class will be participating in swimming lessons at Wyndley Leisure Centre every day 

(minus Mondays) for the next two weeks. Please ensure that your child has the correct kit as per the letter 

sent out by Miss Smith.  

  

Wednesday Word 

Please follow the link below to enjoy this week’s Wednesday Word as a family: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/leader?pid=MTA101634&v=44.8  

  

Phonics Links for Home 

Reception - sounds to be covered in class; ‘b’ ‘f’ ‘e’ ‘l’ 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/L1x3QbPN/HbtjUmyL  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/eahFesQf/2ymN1bDc  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/QosIspCv/pjNY66sG  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/fnC66koB/fOcPVefQ  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/HzESPtF4/5opohGTe  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/WiFzqG0g/wO7hhMzD  
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https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9y1AK1f0/YfNMAgFi  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/2SEgTCd1/lTerEYd9  
 

Green - sounds to be covered in lesson; ‘oy’ 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/UTmboP4v/p8KsLD7A  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/JKAZXRP3/dJGyyF3d  
 

Pink- sounds to be covered in class;  ‘ng’ ‘nk’ 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/fkPltBVA/2FwrfpBw  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/TpIavgtq/5hkSumBW  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/WUeUzYN0/ny18xTJ8  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/gO3nKxX9/d8bMAd6c  
 

Yellow - sounds to be covered in lesson; ‘oo’ ‘oo’ 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/xMJA8tHl/0kgnNXds  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/KF20YaSP/fgTegrXn  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/q2u6uyxT/ZY3pz3yk  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/od9MVkJn/qW2C6PKR  
 

Blue - sound to be covered in lesson; ‘i_e’ 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/283wt5zw/S9cZiyqB  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Ao8DCQlm/5Oclh3Eu  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/FXjRCmhi/NTvkPPFa  
 

Grey -  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/APAkMnrT/JifRztS4  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Dm5re4p8/XdOVTePc  
 

  

Dates 

    

30th November                     Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 trip to Midlands Arts Centre     

23rd-26th November            Year 3 swimming 

30th Nov-3rd December       Year 3 swimming  

25th November                     Centrestage Recital 

6th December                      Feast of St Nicholas - Mass at 10am in church  

6th December                      Y4 celebration of FHC day - official p/graphers in school  

9th December                      Virtual SEN coffee morning - (Please contact the office)   

9th December                       PFA Christmas Disco straight after school  

14th & 15th December          EYFS & KS1 Nativity play - ticket only  
  
  

 

 

God bless, 
 

Mr Porter                             Mrs Noble-Barton                  Miss Ramsden 

Executive Principal                Head of School                  Acting Vice Principal  
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